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             24th  November 2023,  
Dear parents and carers, 
 

Poppies for Remembrance Day and BBC Children in Need 
Thank you for your generosity for both these events. We raised £170.77 
through poppy sales for the Royal British Legion, and £415.28 for Children in 
Need with our non-uniform day and bake sale.  

 
Reminder: Coffee, Cake and Calculate 
Multiply Suffolk are a Suffolk organisation who aim to provide 
opportunities for adults to improve their knowledge, understanding 
and use of maths in daily life. As such, they are holding a fun session 
here at New Cangle where you can learn about how to support your 
child with maths in school, or where you could get advice about 
improving your own day to day maths skills. The session will include 
tea, coffee and cake and will be informal, where you can chat to Lisa 
from Multiply. It will be taking place on Tuesday 28th November at 
school from 9-10.30am. We look forward to welcoming you there.  
 
 
Breakfast Club 
Quite a few parents previously expressed in interest in a Breakfast 
Club run by Prestige Sports.  However, as very few children were 
signed up to this service, it has not been able to run and is not 
currently taking place.  
 
 
Staffing Changes  
From January Mrs Berry will be teaching Year 5 on Thursday to Friday and Mrs Shutler will be teaching the 
class Monday to Wednesday. Year 2 will then be taught by Mrs Evans, an experienced teacher, who is 
going to be joining our New Cangle team.  
 

Road Safety Week 
Next week we are focusing on Road Safety at New Cangle. 
As a community we all need to work together to keep 
children safe on the roads. We do have children who walk to 
school on their own and now more than ever, with the 
distraction of mobile phones, they do not always pay 
attention crossing roads near the school. Whilst we do all 
we can to raise their awareness about this, parents can help 
too by talking to children about road safety.  

Furthermore, we do not allow cars into the school drive for drop off/pick ups, to keep all pedestrians safe.  
 
 
 



 
 

   
 

Dates for Christmas  

Please find below a reminder of some events that are happening in the next few weeks. 

Please note Christmas Jumper Day will be taking place on Friday 15th December, due to the 

Christmas Fair that is also taking place that day. A payment item will be put on the 

Gateway app, so that donations can be made to Save the Children for Christmas Jumper Day.  

 

Week Class Events 

27th 
Nov 

Whole School  
Year 1 

Tues 28th Nov 9-10.30am – ‘Coffee, Cake and Calculate’ Café  
Wed 29th Nov 9am – Learning Together 

4th Dec 
Year 4 Wed 6th Dec 9am – Learning Together 

 

11th 
Dec 

Sunbeams 
Whole School 
Whole School 
Whole School 
Whole School 

Wed 13th Dec 9.30am – Nativity  
Thurs 14th Dec – Visit to St Mary’s Church for Christmas Celebration 
Thurs 14th Dec – Christmas Dinner 
Fri 15th Dec – Christmas Jumper Day 
Fri 15th Dec 3.15pm-5pm– Friends of the Cangle Christmas Fair 

18th 
Dec 

Year 4 
Sunbeams, Y1 – Y3 
Year 6 
Whole School 

Mon 18th – Tues 19th – Residential Visit to Burwell House 
Tues 19th – Visit to pantomime at Haverhill Arts Centre 
Visit to Polar Museum in Cambridge 
Wed 20th Dec  – Last day of term 

 
 
If you have any questions about any of the contents of this newsletter or any other issues, please do get in 
touch. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

J. Brading 
Jacqueline Brading 
Head teacher 
 
 


